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From: Laura S   
Sent: 2022/01/23 3:05 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Brown, Patrick - Mayor <Patrick.Brown@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File OZS-2021-0053 

Dear Mr. Caruso, 

I am writing to express my concern about the application to amend the zoning bylaw for 31-33 George Street 
North & 18-28 Elizabeth Street North.  As a resident of the area, I am very worried about the traffic 
congestion and the disruption to the neighborhood.  Buildings of this size would tower over everything in this 
neighbourhood.  What is being proposed is far too large. Not only will this change the neighbourhood 
dynamics, but I believe it will lower the property values of some of the condos in my building.   

If a building must be constructed, I would suggest it be of a similar size to the neighbouring buildings.  A more 
modest sized building will keep the tight-knit community feeling we currently have here.   

Thank-you for hearing my concerns and for your attention.  

Regards,  
Laura Serio  


